
Subject: RE: Letter on letterhead w/address
From: Laurie Goldman
Date: 07/29/2015 03:53 PM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>

All good!  The logo worked perfectly – I sized it down ‘cause it’s way
too big J

 

Thanks for your help.

 

Laurie

 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2015 3:29 PM
To: Laurie Goldman
Subject: Letter on letterhead w/address

 

Laurie, if needed please see attached.

 

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org> 


